
HOMELESSNESS AND POVERTY

MOTION

On October 15th, 2019, Council approved recommendations to bind certain housing 
projects for Proposition HHH funding under Round 3 of the Permanent Supportive Housing 
Loan Program, and withheld one project, Florence Avenue Apartments for a maximum of 
four weeks for community outreach (C.F. 17-0090-s8). At this time, it is recommended that 
Florence Avenue Apartments be removed from the list of projects to receive Proposition 
HHH letters of commitment.

I THEREFORE MOVE that the City Council instruct the Housing and Community 
Investment Department to remove the Florence Avenue Apartments from the approved list 
of projects recommended for Proposition HHH funding as identified on Table 2A of the 
Proposition HHH Administrative Oversight Committee’s transmittal dated September 9, 
2019, attached to the Council File.
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